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Dates To RememberDates To Remember  

  PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE 

  

March 5—Business Meeting     

March 7—Human Trafficking  Awareness            

March  19  Live Your Dream Banquet 

April 2—Business Meeting  

April  5-7  Spring Conference Glendale  

April 25—Margarita Mix Off  

  May 7—Business Meeting  

 June 2 –Day at the Races  

  

  
  Greetings to all! We have all been very busy working on our Margarita event coming up 
in April and I am so proud of you all! We should have another very successful year, hard 
to believe we are on our 18th year! Thank you so much to our chairs this year,  

Dixie and Jacque for your hard work! Way to go Soroptimist Gals! I feel we have a very 
healthy and growing club and it’s nice to welcome our newest Member, Karen O’Mullan. 
As our club grows we can now have programs nights again, so I would like to thank Sher-
ry Love for finding us some fabulous program speakers! As spring approaches, we have 
many things to look forward to: Our Spring Conference, the “Live  Your Dream” award 
and our Stop Trafficking awareness event. As I reflect on our theme for this year, “dream 
big=transformed lives” I think of our LYD winner, because of our hard work we are able 
to give $1,500 to Tyesa Harvey to help transform her life for the better. So proud of this 
club, you are all amazing to work with!  

President Debbie 



 

 

Holiday Get Together Brings Joy 



 

 

 A Fond Fairwell party is given to our 

Marcy and Don Shewmon as they  

Retire in Northern California  

Marcy was our Charter Member of Soroptimist International of the 

Conejo—she has been past President, Treasurer, MMO Chair, Corre-

sponding Secretary and probably held all the other Officer and Chair 

positions for SI Conejo.  She will be truly missed but plans to show up 

to our Margarita Mix Off and other events when available.  



 

 

We Enjoy and learn at our 

Program Meetings  

Nathalie Gosset, author of Vignettes of Discovery and Growth – The 

Journey of a  21st Century Female Engineer presented “The Brain of a 

Girl”. Nathalie wants every girl and woman to know that their brain 

gives them remarkable advantages.  

 Joana Brekner spells out her life 

challenges of battle with Throat 

Cancer and her strength to face 

head on the disease with grace, 

fortitude and faith. She is an inspi-

ration and was warmly received by 

our club. Her “take charge” atti-

tude and perseverance moved us 

all.  

  

  



 

 



 

 

 

 Spring Conference 2019 April 5 thru 7 2019 

Glendale Hilton Meeting Center  

100 W. Glenoaks Blvd., Glendale CA 91202  



 

 

Meet Karen our newest member of SI Conejo  

 

 

Karen O’Mullan is our newest 

addition to our growing club. Karen 

had recently relocated back to the 

area after spending 16 years in 

Bakersfield. She heard about 

Soroptimist while in Bakersfield 

from a friend who attended many 

of the events for the Bakersfield 

Club.  We welcome her to our SI 

Conejo family and look forward to 

many years of service to our 

community.  

 

 

 

Karen is currently employed as  

Professional Development for 

Teachers with the Conejo Val-

ley Unified School District. She 

had also been an English 

Teacher for 12 years with High 

School and Middle School Stu-

dents. She is  active with a Ca-

noe Club and loves to travel 

abroad.  She will be visiting 

Spain, Portugal and Morocco in 

her next travels and has a 

daughter 23, living in Oregon.  



 

 



 

 

  

PERSONAL PROJECTS ARE A PART OF OUR CLUB ACTIVITIES AND  

EXCELLENT WAY TO FUND RAISE AND HAVE FUN AS WELL  

  

Submitted by Dale Belcher of Oxnard 

 

What is it and why do I want to participate?  

For several years, SIO has encouraged Personal Projects (PP) to supplement 
the general fund budget for the purpose of subsidizing member attendance at 
Camino Real Region Spring Conference, Fall District Workshop and other edu-
cational SI workshops and conferences.  

And that answers the question of “why do I want to participate?”  

I value the educational opportunities and want to encourage members to attend 
by helping offset the cost of the event(s).  

 

What is a Personal Project? (PP)  

It is a “mini” fundraiser within the membership.  Some ideas are below: 

•      Member sells AXXESS books – a value to purchaser and proceeds to PP  

   Member creates beautiful greeting cards – All funds go to PP  

   Member took on the See’s Candy Sales as a PP  

   Member holds garage sale, donates all or portion of proceeds to PP  

•      Members sell raffle tickets for opportunity to win 50 lottery scratchers  

•      Member raffled beautiful basket put together with loving creativity  

•      Member won a 50-50 raffle at an SI event and donated the winnings to PP  

   Members donated portion of proceeds from  candle and jewelry parties  

   Member holds Bunko Night Party—profit proceeds go to PP  



 

 


